
ST. ROBERT SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER – Friday, April 9, 2021 
 

MUSTANG RAFFLE – We are excited to share that our fundraising committee has decided 
to start anew and fresh this year by replacing Superdraw with the St. Robert Mustang Raffle.  
The Mustang Raffle will now serve as our largest and most critically important fundraiser of 
the school year.  We believe that the Mustang Raffle, just as Superdraw did, will serve to 
create a strong sense of community.  It will directly coincide with our annual Fr. Anthony Car 
Show on June 11, 2021.  The cost of each ticket is $20 and all SOLD/UNSOLD tickets 
are due June 4, 2021.  The prizes for the raffle are as follows: 

 First Prize: 2021 Mustang GT Coupe Premium (2 year/$15,000 mi lease) or     
$30,000 Cash  

 Second Prize: $3,000 Cash   
Please be advised that each family will be receiving an envelope with 10 tickets enclosed.  
We are requiring that each family sell all 10 tickets.  If any of the 10 allotted tickets are not 
sold, the dollar amount of the total remaining tickets will be added to tuition for the 21/22 
school year.    
 
MUSTANG RAFFLE INCENTIVES – Sell and turn in all 10 of your Mustang Raffle tickets by 
April 30, 2021 to receive: 

1) 4 PIP credits for 20/21 
2) One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 21/22 Registration/Technology Fees 

($150 value) 
 
DRESS LIKE A PIRATE DAY – Ahoy, Mateys!  Arrrrr ya ready to have some fun?  Friday, 
4/16 is our rescheduled day for Dress Like a Pirate Day!  This is a free event. 
 
THE BUECHES CASH FOR KIDS program for the 20/21 school year will end on Sunday, 
April 18th and Bueches will stop printing “Cash for Kids 2021” at the bottom of the receipts.  
Please put all your Bueches receipts in the Bueches boxes by May 30th.  The boxes will 
be closed for the summer beginning May 31st.  The Cash for Kids program will start back up 
in the fall. 
 
3rd-7th REQUIRED PLANNERS – Making the move to remote learning prior to Spring Break 
took away time for parents to return orders for Planners, so we have decided to push the due 
date back.  The new Planner order deadline is Wednesday, April 14, 2021.  What does 
this mean for you? 

 If you’ve already turned in your planner order, then you don’t need to do anything.  
There is no need to complete another order form. 
 

 If you HAVE NOT turned in a planner order, then please complete the attached form 
and send it in, with payment, to your child’s homeroom teacher no later than 
Wednesday, April 14th.  

REMINDERS  
 We are getting a discount by ordering early.  The cost of the planner will go up to 

$6.00 after the Wednesday, 4/14 deadline.    
  

 Our planner order will be submitted after school on Wednesday, 4/14 so that we can 
receive the discount.  Any planners ordered after the Wednesday, April 14, 2021 
deadline will cost $6.00. 
 

 This planner is a required school supply for all students who will be in grades 4th-8th for 
the 21/22 school year.    

Please contact the school office if you have any questions about planner orders. 



REGISTRATION – Registration for the 2021/2022 school year has begun.  Mr. Ralbusky 
emailed the link for the online registration forms out to families on March 15th.  The online 
forms can also be found on the school website (https://strobertschool.com).  Click on “About 
Us” and then click on “Registration Forms” to access forms and instructions.  Reminder: All 
past due tuition, ESP payments, etc. must be up-to-date before a registration will be 
processed.   
 
REGISTRATION INCENTIVES – Just a reminder that if you register your student(s) by April 
30, 2021 you will receive: 

3) Two PIP credits for 20/21 
4) One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 21/22 Registration/Technology Fees 

($150 value) 
 
FINACIAL AID APPLICATIONS are being processed through FACTS Grant & Aid 
Assessment, and can be accessed at www.online.factsmgt.com/aid.  The deadline to apply 
for financial aid is Friday, April 30th. 
 

JEANS DAY & POPCORN DAY 
Friday, April 23rd 

25¢ each 
LIBRARY NOTICE – We are having some problems with our server and will not be able to 
process library book requests next week.  The next Library Week for students will take place 
during the week of April 19th.  Holds on books need to be placed by midnight on Monday, 
April 19th to be delivered during that Library Week. 
 
MUSTANG FUN RUN – We’re excited about a new fundraiser that is coming up in May 
called the Mustang Fun Run!   The two-week program kicks off on Wednesday, May 12th.  
Families will then gather pledges for every LAP your student completes (30-35 laps) on the 
Mustang Fun Run day, which will happen on Friday, May 21st.  This year our goal is to raise 
$15,000 to support programs and services at our great school, and we need your help!  
We’ve partnered with the fundraising experts at Booster to put on this experience for our 
students!  During our program, students will also learn from an amazing character theme, 
SPORTS CITY NOW!  These character lessons teach students how to navigate social-
emotional awareness by learning from real kid-athletes...just like them.  While they’re teaming 
up with the Sports City Now team, our students will learn five character traits that will help 
strengthen themselves and our world.  Donations will go toward programs and services at St. 
Robert and the entire two-week experience.  There is no pressure to give, but we invite you 
to help our school by getting pledges from family and friends and entering them on 
FUNRUN.COM.  Please watch for more info to come.   
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

 Sunday, 4/11  Confirmation Interviews 
 Tuesday, 4/13 7th Vocations Day (Virtual) 
    Confirmation Interviews 
 Wednesday, 4/14 Planner Orders due 
    8:30am, Mass 
 Friday, 4/16  Dress Like a Pirate Day (free) 

https://strobertschool.com/
http://www.online.factsmgt.com/aid

